
Catch UP with 

New Car Technology 

AARP's Smart DriverTEK workshop is designed to help people over 50 learn about 

the safety technology they are likely to find in their new cars.  
This 1.5 hour workshop is offered free of charge and will 

provide you with a clearer understanding of how technology 

works in newer vehicles: 

• Forward Collision Warning 

• Adaptive Cruise Control 

• Reverse Safety Technology 

• Blind Spot Warning 

• Lane Departure Warning 

• Drowsy Driver Alert 

• The Future of Transportation 

 

You may not have any of these safety features in your current vehicle, but you may come across 

them if you are considering buying or renting a vehicle or using a loaner. 

 

Join us for this presentation at the Senior Center on: 

Tuesday, May 7 

10:00AM-11:30AM 

 

Robert Rock East Providence Senior Center 
610 Waterman Avenue 

East Providence, RI 02914 


